
NEWSLETTER 
21st December 2023 

The busy festive season has continued this week with children 
making cards, calendars and Christmas crafts. A highlight 
was our Christmas jumper day to raise money for Save 
the Children and our Christmas lunch. Santa paid his 
annual visit with help from a few familiar elves. Lots of 
excitement, laughter and smiles all round! 
 
All of the wonderful experiences that our children 
have are due to the hard work and planning of many 
behind the scenes. Office staff, kitchen staff, 
midday supervisors, teaching assistants and 
teachers all play such an important and vital part in 
supporting our children to enjoy fun activities and 
learn together. I am so proud of our amazing staff 
team, who have worked their socks off this term. Thank 
you to you all! 
 
We will be open for children on Friday 5th January. Thinking 
ahead, please also ensure you have booked your lunches for the return in January. If not 
booked, you will need to provide your child with a packed lunch. We are already starting to 
think ahead to the new term and will be holding our clothing swap shop during the first full 
week back. More details to follow, but any donations are welcome. 
 
We wish you and your families a restful and relaxing Christmas break and a Happy New 
Year when it comes! 

       Mrs Weir 

Wishing you a restful break and we look forward to 

seeing you again on Friday 5th January. 

 

A Message From Staff 

 

Headteacher Awards 
I am pleased to announced the following pupils have 

received a Headteacher Award.  Congratulations! 

Lexi S Rosie-Mae L Rex N 

Rosalie N Bethany M Taylor L 

///////////////// Jesse E //////////////// 

Headteacher 

Awards 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, 

events and activities as they happen, and some useful 

links for activities to complete at home, by following us 

on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/HowardCAcademy 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff 

or phone the school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails 

e.g. badger@howardprimary.org for Badger 

class. 

Star of the Week 
Mid-day supervisor team for 

Christmas lunch. 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

The Hundred and One  

Dalmations 

Dodie Smith 

The Queen’s Nose 

Dick King-Smith 

SEND News from Mrs Wakeman 

This week I would like to share another 
website of advise to help deal with 
anxiety with the holidays nearly upon 
us. 

The website is-SEND: Helping 
families cope with the stress and 
anxiety of change - BritMums 

Change can be a challenge for pupil 
with SEND but the ideas may also be 
useful if your child suffers from anxiety. 
Have a wonderful Christmas everyone! 

Dates for your diary 

5th January– School reopens 

for the Spring term 

 

 

 

Attendance 

This week 92.6% of our children 

attended school. It has been lovely to 

see you all.  

Please note that we are unable to authorise term time 

holidays according to government guidelines and penalty 

fines may apply. 

Funnybones 

Janet and Allen Ahlberg 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS
https://www.britmums.com/send-helping-families-cope-with-the-stress-and-anxiety-of-change/
https://www.britmums.com/send-helping-families-cope-with-the-stress-and-anxiety-of-change/
https://www.britmums.com/send-helping-families-cope-with-the-stress-and-anxiety-of-change/


How can I help my child with special educational needs cope over Christmas? - 
Support for Parents from Action For Children. 
 
These are some ideas to help: 
 
• Make a list of things that your child finds hard. 
• Record all the different things in the school calendar so that your child is pre-

pared. 
• Involve them in the decisions about lights, tree etc 
• Prepare them for the gifts they may receive. 
• Have a safe place at home that they can go to. 
• Talk to them about changes in routine. 
• Plan for visitors so they don’t become overwhelmed.  
• Be conscious of different sounds and smells. 

Howard Community Academy               21st December 2023 

https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/additional-needs-disabilities/support-home-school/send-christmas/
https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/additional-needs-disabilities/support-home-school/send-christmas/

